April 8, 2002

Kathy Lee, diSiac

So sorry I didn't get to the meeting on time (damn that NJ Transit!).

Luckily, there weren't many things to discuss:

1. I'll lead the next meeting.  It will be on Monday, April 22 - same time, same place.

2. Groups present: Intime, Juggling, BodyHype, diSiac, PUP, Triangle, PSAT and Raks

3. Candace Mootoo from Raks wanted to know when the scheduling for the Frist Theater for next year would take place.  Answer: At our next PAC meeting.  So, if you want to perform in Frist next year, you better be there on April 22nd to make sure you're heard!  FYI: Paul Breitman will be there too, though the decision-making/scheduling is all done by the PAC groups.

4. Tiger Tickets: Chris Wendell just wanted to point out that this year has been a test year for the Student-Eligible Tiger Tickets.  So, following most tests, there is some sort of evaluation.  PAC needs to make sure that this evaluation does not occur in the summer, when we're all gone and can't be heard!!  So, Chris and Jeff Vinokoor are going to meet with Dean Dunne this Friday to get some "data" (i.e. look at ticket sales, costs, etc).

That was all!  Next time I'll be there on time, ready to go!  I apologize again...

Take care!!

-Kathy  :)

